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SUNSHINE COAST REGIONAL DISTRICT 
 

Question and Answers #1  

Request for Proposal No. 2361311 

Flooring Replacement 

Date: August 15, 2023 

Item No.1  

Q: Is the work to be done this year or next since the window will be almost over before optional meeting? 

A: We are hoping the Lobby can be done before Sept 16th. The dressing rooms can be discussed with 
Contractor.   

Item No.2 

Q: The documents advise: The SCRD desires a project approach that will minimize impact on facility users 
and staff. To minimize impact to facility patrons, work should be scheduled to occur during the SCA dry floor 
season, July 15 to September 10, 2023. With the tender not closing until August 25th, this only leaves us, as 
a company considering quoting, 2 weeks for mobilization, delivery of materials, and completion of the work 
after the closing date, if contracts were to be awarded immediately. Please clarify as this timeline does not 
seem to be correct. 

A: We can discuss with Contractor as to a schedule that can work around user groups. The lobby again 
would be our main goal, to have completed. 
 


